BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSION
Award Program Trustees Meeting

October 16, 2017
“MINUTES”
Present:  Chairman Brett Salafia, Fire Chief Greg Voelker, Hunt Voelker
Absent: Jeff Jylkka
Chairman Salafia called the meeting to order at 7:52 p.m. at Company #1 on Barton Hill Road.
Approval of Minutes: 
A motion was made by Chief Voelker to approve the minutes from the Award Program Trustees Meeting on June 12, 2017; seconded by Chairman Salafia.  Voted 2-0-1 in favor with Mr. H. Voelker abstaining.
Public Remarks: None
Possible Changes to Funds Within the Awards Program Portfolio: This is tabled and will be thoroughly discussed at a future meeting, during which Tim Sullivan should be present.
Allocation of Town Contribution to Funds:  The decision on how to allocate the town’s portion of the funds will be made once that money is available. A Trustee meeting will be held for this purpose. This is in lieu of always allocating equally into each fund.
Fire Chief Voelker moved and Mr. H. Voelker seconded that it be standard operating procedure for the Trustees that any time money is to be put into the fund, a meeting be held to discuss the disbursement. Voted 3-0.

Tim Sullivan Employment Change: Mr. Sullivan is no longer with Wells Fargo. The Trustees decided to stay with Mr. Sullivan.

Adjournment:

A motion to adjourn was made at 7:58 P.M. by Chief Voelker, seconded by Chairman Salafia. Voted 3-0.
Respectfully submitted,

Eliza LoPresti

Recording Secretary
